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Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

Dear Parents, 

Christmas started with a glimmer of lights, a burst of song and a 

sprinkle of tinsel this morning as the children took part in our 

special Tree Lighting assembly.  Many thanks to all who came, it 

was lovely sharing in this special event with you all.  Please pop 

the Christmas events from the Diary Dates in your diary as there 

is so much going on at this busy time of year.   

Please remember our Christmas Bazaar is being held tomorrow on 

Saturday 2nd December in our school from 2-4pm.  Mrs Alleyne 

and the team have worked really hard to ensure this will be a spe-

cial event for the children. Every penny raised will be 

spent on your children, ensuring we are able to give 

them the enrichment activities that make learning even 

more memorable. 

Our last day of term, Tuesday 19th December is Christmas Party 

Day when the children can come to school in their party clothes. 

DJ Dan Blaze will be providing a disco/games during the day. 

 

 

 

Newsletter no.4 –  1st December 2017      

Diary Dates: 

Sat 2nd Dec—Christmas Bazaar @ 2pm-

4pm 

Tues 5th Dec—Y1 Stay and Play @ 

2.00pm 

Wed 6th Dec—Parent Forum @ 2.00pm 

Thurs 7th Dec—Y2 Stay and Play @ 

2.00pm  

Fri 8th Dec—Village Carol Service @ 

7.00pm 

Weds 13th Dec—Christmas Concert 

‘Superstar’ @ 9.30am; Thank You Drinks 

and Nibbles @ 2.00pm; Hot Christmas 

Lunch will be served 

Thurs 14th Dec—Christmas Concert 

‘Superstar’ @ 9.30am 

Fri 15th Dec—PTA Film Night 

Tues 19th Dec—Christmas Party; PTA 

Hot Dog Friday  

Tues 19th Dec—TERM ENDS @ 3.15pm 

Weds 3rd Jan—Inset Day 

Mon 8th Jan—Roald Dahl Week (Whizz, 

Bang, Wallop! Details to follows) 

Thurs 4th Jan—Children back to school 

Thurs 11th Jan—Y1 Trip (details to fol-

low) 

Mon 15th Jan—Deadline for 2018 new 

starter school applications 

Tues 16th Jan—HASSP Tag Rugby 

Mon 5th Feb—Travelling Book Fair 

Tues 6th Feb—Parents Evening 

Weds 7th Feb—Parents Evening 

Fri 9th Feb—HALF TERM 
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News, Views and Celebrations 

 
Our Learning Warriors this last month 

are: 

Reception: Alice Woodcock, Shaner Wong, 

Rory Williams, Tilly Isaac, Connie Boots, 

Tristan Sowerby, Niamh Richardson, Domi-

nic Tibbatts. 

Year 1: Sam Thawley, Zach Johnson, Abigail Pack-

ham, Harrison Fray, Ollie Fitton, Sammy Proctor, 

Tommy King, Ashleigh Cross. 

Year 2:  Louie Battaglia, Kaci Tipping, Jonny Peel, 

Alex Whiteman, Katie Peel, Holly Brooke, James 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
ALL YEARS— Christingle— On Friday 15th December at 1.30pm we will be going to a Christingle  ser-

vice at the Baptist Church.  We will need some helpers to walk with us to the church.  If you are availa-

ble to help please let us know by ticking the consent box on Schoolgateway.  Thank you. 

YEAR 1—Miss Stainer would like to remind Y1 parents that they are invited to the Stay and Play on 

Tuesday 5th December at 2.00pm.  Please let us know if you are able to attend by replying on the 

Schoolgateway.  Y1 look forward to seeing you there. 

YEAR 2— Y2 would like to invite parents to come along to their Stay and Play on Thursday 7th Decem-

ber at 2.00pm. 

Y2 are in need of more shoeboxes please.  If you have any spare at home Mrs Ward would be very 

grateful to receive them for the class topic.  Thank you. 

Heartfelttips, Pencil Cases —THANK YOU! 

A big thank you for all of the filled pencil cases 

that we have received.  They look amazing and 

we know Aylesbury Foodbank are looking for-

ward to delivering them to the local families 

with children who do not have lovely items such 

as these. 

Poppy Appeal  

Many thanks for the money 

given towards the Poppy Ap-

peal this year.  

HARVEST THANK YOU 

We have received the following letter from Abbeyfields… 

Dear Mrs Mitchener  

On behalf of all the residents, committee and staff at AStonehill House, please 
would you pass on a big thank you for the lovely foods we received from 

your harvest festival.  Our cook will ensure they are put to good use.   

Please can you also thanks Julie Timberlake and Avril Crossland for kindly 
delivering everything. 
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News, Views and Celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

      

Lucy McNeil        Justine Mitchener 

Community Christmas Tree Festival—Haddenham 

Design a Bauble 

This is to remind you to please return your bauble de-

signs by Wednesday 6th December.  The 

baubles will be displayed on the School 

Travel Plan Christmas tree from Friday 8th 

December to Sunday 10th December. 

Caretaker Vacancy  

Please contact the school office for 

an application form if you are    

interested or you know anyone who 

would like to apply for this position 

to look after our school.  Closing 

date is today, Friday 1st December, 

but if you know of someone who is interested please 

contact us.  Thank you.  

Midday Supervisor Vacancy 

We have a vacancy for a 

Midday Supervisor for 

Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday lunchtimes.  

Please contact the school 

office if you are interested or know of any-

one who would like to apply for this posi-

Year 2 Trip to Hazard Alley 

On Monday, Year 2 visited Hazard Alley in Mil-
ton Keynes.  The children got to learn some 
brilliant safety skills in the purpose-built in-
teractive education centre.  The children 
found the road safety, railway safety and 
home safety areas particularly helpful.  They 
enjoyed working within small groups and got 
to learn about safety in a practical way.  They 
had a super day and have been designing safe-

ty posters back at school!    

 Parent Forum—Wednesday 6th December at 2.00pm 

Our next Parent Forum is set for Wednesday, 6th December at 2.00pm.  We now have parent representa-
tives in each class that you can give your feedback to who will come to the meeting if you are unable to 
attend.  We really appreciate any feedback (good or bad) so that we can improve what we do here.  Your 

class reps are: 

YrR - Emily Packham (Ella’s Mum) 

Yr1 - Laura Mitchell (Ben’s Mum) 

Yr2 - Lisa Lamb (Bonnie’s Mum) 

Please let your reps know any ideas, views or feedback ahead of the day.  
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News, Views and Celebrations 

 

Job Advertisement 

Job title: Midday Supervisor 

 

Main Duties: To supervise and maintain positive behaviour of pupils 

during the midday break in dining areas, about the school premises 

and in play areas. 

 

Grade: Bucks Pay Range 1a point (£14468 pro rata) 

 

Hours/Time Allocation: 3.75 hours per week (12.00pm – 1.15pm), 3 days a 

week, term time only (Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday) 

 

Qualifications: Basic Food Handling Training (Inc. Food Hygiene) 

 

Please contact the school office for an application pack 

 

Required for an immediate start. Closing date is Friday 17th November 
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News, Views and Celebrations 

 

Bucks Schoolwear Christmas Opening Hours 
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Community 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:office@haddenhaminfant.bucks.sch.uk
https://haddenhaminfant.eschools.co.uk/website


 

e-mail: office@haddenhaminfant.bucks.sch.uk    https://haddenhaminfant.eschools.co.uk/website   tel: 01844 291207         

 

Community 
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